
 
 
To All Parents 
 
Friday 27 September 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
MAP Charity Christmas Cards 2019 
 
MAP has selected IQ Cards to produce The Manor Prep pupils’ Christmas Cards this year. 
We thought it would be a fun activity for children whilst raising money at the same time and 
enabling other children to benefit from art! Whilst we are focussing on Christmas cards, 
there are other products available should you wish to purchase them. 
 
The children from Pre-Nursery through to Reception will produce their cards during the 
school day.  Thank you to Mrs McConnell and all of the teachers for their help!  The finished 
designs/order form will be sent home in book bags in order for parents to view and place 
orders. 
 
Years 1 to 6 will receive the information and order forms in their book bags/school bags 
shortly (the design is produced on the back of the form).  Years 1 to 6 pupils who wish to 
participate will need to complete their designs at home. 
 
Orders will be added to your school bill and all proceeds from your purchases will be split 
evenly between MAP and a local charity.  MAP have worked with the school to find a local 
and appropriate charity called AT The Bus which offers a school-based programme of art as 
therapy to support the mental wellbeing of children aged between 5 and 16 in Oxfordshire 
(www.atthebus.org.uk if you would like to understand more about this worthy cause). 
 
In order to make this happen efficiently, we need your help please! 
 
Deadlines: 
Pre-Nursery through to Reception completed designs/order form will be sent home in book 
bags by Friday 4 October.  Completed designs/order forms need to be returned to school 
no later than Friday 11 October please. 
 
Years 1 to 6 will receive their packs in their book bags/school bags on Friday 27 September 
and completed designs/order forms need to be returned to school no later than Friday 11 
October please. 
 
NB. Unfortunately, if the deadline is missed we will not be able to include your order. 
 
Delivery of orders will be Friday 6 December and will be distributed via individual book 
bags/school bags. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact me via emmadiffey@gmail.com 
 
Many thanks for your efforts on behalf of MAP. 

http://www.atthebus.org.uk/
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